
 

JUNE 9-11, 2020 MAKE-UP EXAM ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 
        Dear Students, 

 

 In the Spring Semester of the 2019-2020 Academic Year, Midterm Make-up Exam will be held between June 9-11, 2020 for the Preparatory Program of our School. 

 

 The issues related to the content and operation of the Midterm Make-up Exam are as follows.  
 

- Students who want to take the Midterm Make-up Exam to be held in the Preparatory Program of our School in the Spring Semester of the 2019-2020 Academic 

Year between June 9-11, 2020 will send their excuse petitions to the School of Foreign Languages through their advisors by means of remote communication 

tools until June 4, 2020.  

- In case the students who are deemed eligible to take the Midterm Make-up Exam cannot take this exam, the last evaluated midterm exam score will be valid, and 

the exam results of the students who take the make-up exam will be evaluated as the midterm grade. 

- Midterm Make-up Exam will be held remotely on the Distance Education Learning Management System (MERGEN).  

- Make sure that you have taken the exam suitable for your level (A1, A2, ELL). If you access a different level of exam, contact your responsible lecturer. 

- Check the exam duration and make sure that you have saved and sent your answers on the system. 

-  You have only 1 (one) right to have the exam on MERGEN system. 

-  Your exam will consist of 40 questions and the duration will be 80 minutes. You will be given 5 options for each question. 

- Considering the technical problems that may be experienced, do not leave the exam to the last days and hours.  

- You can contact responsible lecturer for the problems about your exam. During the exam, your teachers will be accessible through different communication means.  

- Do not forget that it is a crime to take any action on social media or other platforms which may violate the security of exams and / or copyright of the questions 

and this will result in an enquiry / investigation against you. 

 

We wish you success in this exam hoping to meet again in our classes on healthy days.  

                                                                                                                  

                                                                                                                                                 School of Foreign Languages Directorate 


